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Teacher and Staff
Appreciation Day

Wednesda�, Ma� 18, 2022
It goes without saying that the Teachers and Staff at Shelter Rock have gone above and beyond with

keeping our children happy, healthy and safe.  A lot of behind the scenes extra work has gone into daily lessons

and routines to adhere to the new and ever-changing Covid guidelines.  The parents of Shelter Rock want to

show their World of Thanks to the teachers and staff who have worked tirelessly for our children this

year. Let’s show our gratitude and honor them for their dedication and devotion to our children by making this

year’s event extra special for them with our theme of:

“ A World of Thanks”
YOUR HELP IS NEEDED!!

Your monetary donation is the primary source of revenue to fund the luncheon.
This will provide:

● Food & Drinks

● Decorations & Paper goods

● Favors for all staff members

● Raffle Baskets

● And the priceless memories!!

Since last year’s DAY of appreciation was so well received by the staff, we are going to do it again! Staff will be

able to visit throughout the day and have breakfast, lunch and dessert!  They were shown our appreciation for the

entire day and loved it!

Aside from the much needed funds, we will also be in need of desserts, drinks and support, as well as, gift cards

for the raffle baskets.  Please keep your eye out for an email containing a sign up genius link to sign up!

Methods of Payment:
Appreciation Day Square Store: https://sca-staff-appreciation.square.site/

Mail a check payable to “MSCA” to Roula Tsousmas at 82 Shore Rd. Manhasset, NY  11030

We thank you in advance for your donations!

For additional information, please contact our Luncheon Chairs:

Danielle Carroll – 646-322-0415 or 4cutecarrolls@gmail.com

Roula Tsoumas - 917-519-7481  or xapoula22@aol.com
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